
30%  Savings  at  Ocean  State
Job Lot for Veterans, Service
Members and Families
Ocean State Job Lot has a long history of commitment and
support  for  military  service  members  and  their  families.
That’s  why  we’re  holding  a  special  savings  event  called
“Operation: Thank You!” 2013 for all veterans, active duty and
retired  military  servicemen  and  women,  their  families  and
dependents to receive 30% off their purchase at all Ocean
State Job Lot stores from Sunday, October 20 through Wednesday
October 23, 2013. It’s our way of expressing gratitude for all
that  military  personnel  have  done  and  are  doing  for  our
country.

This program is not available to the general public, so you won’t see it advertised on

TV, radio or in the newspaper. We’re relying on you to help get the word out. Please

share this information with your veteran and military friends, family and colleagues

so they can take advantage of this discount at their local Job Lot store.

For more program specifics, visit http://www.osjl.com or call
David Sarlitto at 401-295-2672 x2884.
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